
 

State of Illinois                           

 
JB Pritzker, Governor 
 

Illinois Department of Transportation 
Omer Osman, Acting Secretary 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE CONTACT: 

March 26, 2019 

Keith Roberts 
Doug Helfrich  

(618)351-5250 
(618)351-5253 

 

CONSTRUCTION NEWS RELEASE 
 

LANE REDUCTIONS 
I-24 

 
Massac County 

 
 

 
 

The Illinois Department of Transportation would like to alert motorist traveling 
eastbound and westbound I-24 in Massac County of upcoming LANE 
REDUCTIONS. 
 

Beginning April 9, 2019, the contractor will begin navigation and aviation 
obstruction lighting repairs on the bridge carrying I-24 over the Ohio River, 
weather permitting. This will require nightly closure of the driving lanes in the 
eastbound and westbound directions from 7:00 P.M. to 7:00 A.M. 
 

Message boards and signs will be in place to alert traffic of the closure. 
 

Motorist should reduce speed, be alert to equipment and workers and use 
extreme caution when traveling through this area. 
 

For IDOT District 9 updates on twitter, follow us at https://twitter.com/IDOTDistrict9.  
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